
Residents, businesses and all interested parties are invited to attend a Public 
Consultation Day where the Preferred Flood Relief Option for the 

Community of Portarlington will be presented. Members of the project 
teams from Laois County Council, the Office of Public Works, Binnies and 

Nicolas O’Dwyer, will be present on the day.  

PORTARLINGTON FLOOD RELIEF SCHEME 

When? 
2.30pm—7.30pm 

Wednesday, 13th of December 

Where? 
Portarlington Library, 

Main Street  

Public Consultation Day no.3 

13th of December 2023 
Portarlington Library 

How to contact us 

Visit the website using the QR code for progress updates and 
details of ongoing works: 

www.floodinfo.ie/portarlingtonfrs 

Portarlington Flood Relief Scheme, Nicholas O’Dwyer Ltd, Unit 4E, Nutgrove 
Office Park, Nutgrove Ave. Churchtown Upper, Dublin, D14 V3F6 
PortarlingtonFRS@binnies.com 

For further enquiries, contact us via post or email at: 


